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BAGONG PILIPINAS

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR

NO. O3

Series of 2024

SUBJECT : RESCHEDULING THE IMPLEMENTATION OF THE ONLINE

APPLICATION FOR THE ANIMAL DISEASE MONITORING
COMPLIANCE CERTIFICATE (ADMCC)

To ensure proper implementation of BAI Memorandum Circular No. 01, Series of 2024,
entitled “Implementation of the Online Application for Animal Disease Monitoring
Compliance Certificate (ADMCC),” the BAI-Animal Health and Welfare Division personnel
have to undergo capacity building on this new application process. Further, there is a
need to orient stakeholders, as well as Local Government Units (LGUs) and the DA
Regional Field Office (DARFO), on the forthcoming changes in the current process to
effect a smooth transition from paper-based to online applications.

Thus, the implementation of the online application for ADMCC is hereby deferred until
January 2024 and is rescheduled to take effect on February 1, 2024.

For your information and guidance.

Doniehis F* of January 2024.
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